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The winter season is fast approaching.  Please be sure your children are dressed appropriately for colder temperatures. Winter coats, snowpants, hats and mittens or gloves are needed more and more as the temperatures are dropping well below freezing most days. Students go out daily and our cut off to go out is -20° Celsius.[image: ] 

A spare set of clothes in your child’s back pack is always a good idea.  

Hours of Operation for the School

*DO NOT DROP OFF STUDENTS BEFORE 8:00 AM*
8:00	Staff on Duty outside for drop off students.
[image: j0250973[1]]8:20		Bell
8:30		Announcements/
		Instruction Begins		 
10:20 – 10:40	Recess 
12:15 – 12:30	Lunch
12:30 – 12:55	Outside Recess 
1:00		Instruction Begins 
3:10		Dismissal
12:00		Friday Dismissal  

School Closures

Weather can be very unpredictable at the best of times. This time of year can bring many delays and closures. Up-to-date information on bus run delays and cancellations is available on the alerts page of the Anglophone West Website. Please follow the link below for updates: https://asdw.nbed.ca/alerts/ . You can also  call the transportation hotline at 506-453-5454 or 1-888-388-4455​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​. You can also hear alerts on your local radio stations.
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The PowerSchool Public Portal is an online tool that enables parents and students to become informed and involved partners in Education. The Public Portal can keep you informed about what’s happening at school, track your children’s progress, and provide you with online access to your children’s teachers and classes.
Please reach out to the school if you have not already signed up for our parent portal.

Cashless Schools

School Cash Online is an easy to use and safe way to pay for your children’s school fees. Instructions and FAQ’s have been added to the document/parent information section of our School website, https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/hubbard/Pages/default.aspx. 

	Hot Lunch


Hot Lunch orders will be closing this Sunday, December 3rd for the year. This order will bring us up to the week of December 12th. Please be sure to pack your child’s lunch everyday for the week of December 19th.

Reminder:  There is a $10 Agenda fee. Our preferred payment can be made on School Cash. You can send cash or cheque as well if you have not already paid.

Looking Ahead:

Friday, December 2nd  – No school – Professional Development Day
Thursday, December 8th evening – Parent Teacher
Friday, December 9th – Parent Teacher Interviews AM/ Professional Development PM -  (No School)
Tuesday, December 13th – Full Christmas Concert held @ 10:00 am (A-G) & 1:30 pm (F-Z)
Friday, December 23rd – 11:15 Dismissal - Last Day of Classes
Monday, January 9th – First Day for Students

    Communication   

 A reminder to please communicate through your child’s teacher, either by email or a note in the agenda. A note to your child’s teacher in their agenda or separate note is best for any changes in afterschool arrangements as email is not always checked throughout the day. 
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Holiday Fundraising

Reminder to please support our school’s fundraising events. Please send in money and tickets sold to the school. Do not hesitate to reach out if you need more tickets.
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Holiday Fun

There will be lots of Holiday Fun during the last week of school. Be sure to check our Friday messenger for more info as the weeks go by.
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